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MEDIA ALERT  

 

Tuesday: 15 April 2025 

 

 

LEDET OFFICES MOVES FROM 90 BOK STREET TO 41 CHURCH STREET  

 

The Limpopo Department of Economic Development, Environment and Tourism hereby notifies all 

Limpopians that the Capricorn District Office will with immediate effect relocate from its current location at 

90 Bok Street (Gani House) to 41 Church Street (between Bodenstein and Thabo Mbeki Streets- Opposite 

Jack Botes Hall).  

 

The relocation will begin immediately and is expected to continue over the next two weeks.  Such 

relocation will result in manageable delays on various services rendered by the LEDET Capricorn District 

Office.   

 

The Department expects the relocation to be completed and services to be fully functional by Friday, 02 

May 2025. .  

 

Members of the public are hereby advised to familiarize themselves with the new offices as well as display 

the necessary patience during the relocation processes.  

 

 

For more information, please contact:      

Zaid Kalla          

Departmental spokesperson          

060 542 7100           

KallaZ@ledet.gov.za             

         

The heartland of southern Africa – development is about people!  

Evridiki Towers, 20 Hans van Rensburg Street, POLOKWANE, 0700, Private Bag X9484, POLOKWANE, 0700 

Tel: 015 293 8300, Fax: 015 293 8319, website: http\\www.ledet.gov.za 
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